
NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS 
& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 
2040 South Pacheco Street 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
(505) 827-7131 

March 8,2000 

Yates Petroleum Corporation 
c/o Campbell, Carr, Berge & Sheridan, P.A. 
P. O. Box 2208 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2208 
Attention: Paul R. Owen 

Telefax No. (505) 983-6043 

Amended Administrative Order NSL-4399 

Dear Mr. Owen: 

Per your e-mail letter dated March 8, 2000, the unorthodox oil well location description of 
Yates Petroleum Corporation's proposed Cupid "AUG" State Well No. 1 approved by Division 
Administrative Order NSL-4399, dated February 1, 2000, shall be amended at this time to read as 
follows: 

Further, all other provisions of Division Administrative Order NSL-4399 shall remain in full 
force and effect until further notice. 

"1050feet from the North line and 2420feet from the 
West line (Unit C) Section 22, Township 11 South, 
Range 34 East, NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico". 

Sincerely, 

Lori Wrotenbery 
Director 

LW/MES/kv 

cc: New Mexico Oil Conservation Division - Hobbs 
New Mexico State Land Office - Santa Fe 
File: NSL-4399 


